Sitemaker1.com Newsletter number 4 – 12/11/02

Hi all from the Isle of Mull. Yes we’re still here and the mountains are now filling with snow – it’s beautiful.

Here is our fourth newsletter with some hints & tips that you may find useful. If you have discovered or use any computer-related tips then please let us know & we will share them.

Search engine info

When you do a search for something in a search engine, for example suppose you are looking for a Hotel in Devon, put your search words in quote marks like this “hotel devon”. If you do not do this, you will get all the hotels in the UK and all the websites in Devon (which will not necessarily be hotels).

Please note that I do my reports on your website by not using the quote marks. This is because people generally don’t bother to use them. 

Your Machine tips -Clock re-setting

The clocks on our computers have had a tendency to lose/gain time, and renewing the battery can be a nuisance; so here is a site where you can download an updater. You can put this on your desktop and just click on it from time to time. Go to http://www.gregorybraun.com/ and download Webtime2000.

Outlook Express tips

To help cut down the junk mail, you could go to Outlook Express, Tools, Accounts and highlight each account in turn and click "properties". At the bottom of the properties box you will see "include this account when receiving mail". You can un-tick this box for any account you do not use. Leave it ticked for your ISP email account because that is the one that your domain name account gets delivered through.
Christmas already

e-Christmas card ? Last year we took advantage of the web to “send” a Xmas card to friends/clients, etc. (you probably received one) – 

- go to www.sitemaker1.com/christmas2001.html  If you think you might like to do something similar, or perhaps have a Xmas button on your site, then let us know – a card costs £15.

10% £  -Save some money

I would like to introduce a special offer applicable from today, the 12th Nov 2002, which you may be interested in. 

If you recommend my website services to a friend or colleague and I subsequently get work from it, then I will credit your account to the value of 10% of the sales you have produced. For example, if your acquaintance wants a website and I charge her £276, then I credit your next yearly invoice with £27.60. These figures are before VAT. This offer is not just limited to one website, you could find more friends who are interested and reduce your annual account considerably. Please let me know what you think of this idea.

Best regards from Pat & Hazel
 

